Suffolk

County Council

Motion: With regard to the decision of Cabinet at its meeting on 2
February 2010 concerning its response to the public consultation by
National Grid, it was proposed that Council agree to referring the
matter back to the Cabinet setting out the nature of the Council’s
concerns about the decision.

Of those present by a show of hands of only 16 votes
In favour the vote was clearly lost and therefore this item will
not be referred back.




